
Midland Seventh-day Adventist Church 
2420 East Ashman St., Midland, MI 48642 

Telephone: (989) 631-3120 Website: www.midlandsda.org
   Sabbath, March 26, 2011 
 

The Church at Study (9:30-10:25 a.m.) 
Lesson Study “Partnership With Jesus” Classes 
 Outreach (10:30-10:45 a.m.) 
 Mission DVD  

 Worship in Song and Praise (10:50-11:00 a.m.)  

 The Church at Worship (11:00 a.m.) 
   
Welcome and Announcements  Robert Marsh 
Preparation     “Be Thou My Vision” (#547) Mary Byrne  
Invocation  Pastor Bentley    
  
*Opening Hymn       “We Gather Together" #8          
Family Prayer  Todd Weaver 
 
Giving of Gifts   Michigan Advance Partners Robert Marsh 
Lambs Offering Tri-City SDA School 
Offertory  “Crown Him With Many Crowns” (#223) George Job Elvey 

    
Children’s Story  Pastor Bentley   
Music for Worship   “Trust and Obey”  Kathy Johnson & Marcus Peters  

Scripture Lesson 2 Corinthians 5:17-21 John Bartolo 
Sermon       “Personal Reformation” Pastor Bentley  

 
*Hymn of Response    “Open My Eyes That I May See” #326       
Benediction  Robert Marsh  
Postlude     Susan Naylor Callaway 
 “Lord, I Lift Your Name on High/Take the Name of Jesus with You”   

 
* Denotes congregation standing to sing 
Elder in Charge: Robert Marsh         Deacon in Charge: Dennis Nadane  

Pianist: Brenda Khalil 
 

Pastor: Darryl Bentley  Phone: (989) 948-3531 
 pastorbentley@gmail.com 
Tri-City SDA School  Phone: (989) 790-2508 
Principal: Connie Hickman  Phone: (989) 791-4797 

 Welcome to Worship Today   
“Share your plans with the Lord, and you will succeed.” Proverbs 
16:3, CEV 
 

 Events This Week 
Today Fellowship Meal  
 Vespers 6:30 pm 
 Sunset 7:55 pm 
 
Monday       Community Services 9-3 pm 
   

Tuesday Prayer Meeting 7 pm  
  

Wednesday Choir Rehearsal 6:30 pm  
Bulletin Material Submit to Mary Bukowiec 
gidgeeballs@localnet.com by 8 pm.  
 

Friday Prayer Group 7 pm at Faith Gray’s home 
 Sunset 8:02 pm 
 

Sabbath Tri-City School Program 
 Offering Local Church Budget 
 Vespers 6:30 pm 
  

    Future Worship Services and Events  

April 9 Pastor Bentley 
April 9 Adventurers Following Potluck 
April 12 Pathfinders/Adventurers 4:30-6 pm 
April 16 Norman Moll 
April 17 Church Board Meeting 6 pm 
April 23 Pastor Bentley 
April 26 Pathfinders/Adventurers 4:30-6 pm 
April 30 Elder Monte Sahlin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Announcements 
 
Evangelism Please pray for our sister church in Mt. Pleasant, as 
they began meetings last night with Pastor Bentley.  The 
meetings will be each Friday, Saturday, Sunday, and Monday 
night through April 16.  Pray that the meetings will bless the 
community, and that souls will come to Christ through these 
efforts. 
 
Newsletter Deadline for the April newsletter is March 27.  
Please submit items to Bea Green or Reid Tait. 
 
Choir Practice Next choir practice will be Wednesday, March 
30th, at 6:30 pm. 
 
The Cooking Class Vegan Potluck, postponed due to the 
weather, has been rescheduled for Wednesday, April 6 at 5:30.  
This will be the first of our reunion potlucks for individuals who 
have attended previous class sessions, as well as those in the 
current session. 
 
Church Board will meet again on April 17 at 6 pm.  All board 
members please plan to attend if possible.  Agenda items need to 
be sent to Pastor Bentley by Wednesday, April 13. 
 
Summer Camp time is right around the corner.  Plan now to 
send your kids.  If you know a young person, inside or outside 
the church, who wants to go but their family cannot afford it, 
please contact Pastor Bentley or Reid Tait to explore possibilities 
for assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends, today is our deadline for with helping EDEN GARDEN 
ORPHANAGE, Haiti.  We ask that you do the following: 

• Pray for the people of Haiti as they recover from tragedy. 

• Pray for the continued safety of the Eden 
Garden Orphanage children and for Jean-Claude, the 
director.  

• Consider making a donation to help the children and the 
people of Haiti during their crisis by making a check out to 
the Midland SDA Church and marking your tithe/offering 
envelop under church budget "Eden Garden Orphanage".  

With God's help, Eden Garden Orphanage remains committed to 
serving the children and people of Haiti.  Thank you for your 
prayers and support. 
 
GROWING IN GOD'S BEAUTY is the title of the 2011  
Women's Ministries Retreats held the first 3 weekends of April at  
Camp Au Sable. Our speaker this year is Jennifer Schwirzer,  
a Mental Health Counselor, author and lover of God. Please see  
Bulletin Board for more info and registration forms. PLEASE  
NOTE: If you would like assistance or full sponsorship to attend,  
please make your request in written form (or email) to Mary  
Anne Walker. Please let Mary Anne know what weekend you 
plan to attend to match you up for bonding and carpooling 
advantages. 
 
 

Radio/TV Log 

 
Sunday 1:30 pm It Is Written, TBN (Trinity Broadcasting) 
Tuesday 7:30 a.m. It Is Written, Ch. 69 (Court TV) 


